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NATIONAL SECURITY AGENCY

CENTRAL SECURITY SERVICE
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-6000

FOIA Case: 75372
23 December 2013

Mr. John Greenewald

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of
30 October 2013 for “Intellipedia entry (from all three Wikis that make up the
Intellipedia) for the following entry: WATERGATE.” Your request has been
assigned Case Number 75372. For purposes of this request and based on the
information you provided in your letter, you are considered an “all other”
requester. As such, you are allowed 2 hours of search and the duplication of
100 pages at no cost. Since there are no assessable fees, we have not
addressed your request for a fee waiver.

Please be advised that our search was conducted using the specific term
you provided (i.e. Watergate), as the entry title. To the extent that you seek “all
entries that include references to the [topic]”, please be advised that this would
prove to be an overly broad search. Two requirements must be met in order for
a FOIA request to be proper: (1) the request must “reasonably” describe the
records sought; and (2) it must be made in accordance with published rules
stating the time, place, fees (if any), and procedures to be followed. This
portion of your request does not satisfy the first requirement because agency
employees familiar with the subject matter of this request cannot locate
responsive records without an unreasonable amount of effort. The rationale for
this rule is that FOIA was not intended to reduce Government agencies to full-
time investigators on behalf of requesters.

Your request has been processed under the FOIA, and the responsive
document is enclosed. Certain information, however, has been deleted from
the enclosure.

This Agency is authorized by statute to protect certain information
concerning its activities, as well as the names of its employees. Such
information is exempt from disclosure pursuant to the third exemption of the
































